
 

 

 

KIS/JUL/2021-22/077            23-07-2021 

 

Greetings from Kothari International School! 

Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to announce the start of admission process for Pre Primary section (K-1) of 

Kothari International School for Session (2022-2023). 

As per the tradition of our school we are delighted to share with you that we are offering siblings 

of our existing students a preference over others and also a substantial fee concession 

 

Criteria for Sibling Concession and Preference: 

 Real sister/brother must be the student of Kothari international school, Noida 

 Candidate in the lower grade will be eligible for concession.  

If applicable, kindly register online latest by 15/08/2021 

 

Warm Regards  

Dr Sangeeta Arora                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Principal, KIS 

 

 

 

 


